
 

 
 
 
May 7, 2020  
 
 
Dear Hudson Veterans & Residents, 
 
Due to the Coronavirus pandemic and the social distancing restrictions we are following 
in regards to Commonwealth of Massachusetts Governor Charlie Baker's orders, the 
Town of Hudson and the Hudson Veterans Council will unable to honor our fallen service 
members this year with a traditional Memorial Day Parade and Ceremony. 
 
We ask everyone to spend Memorial Day safely at home this year keeping in mind the 
many veterans we have lost in their endeavor to keep our country free and its citizens 
safe. This is still the time to show respect by honoring these heroes who have passed 
however, there will be NO public Veteran events or gatherings for this Memorial Day, 
May 25, 2020. Please display your American flag from your home in honor of the fallen 
as well as for your own loved ones who have passed.. 

 
We value your support of Memorial Day and hope to maintain this tradition in future 
years with parades, ceremonies, and honors for our service members who have passed. 
 
Stay Safe and Be Well! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Sincerely,                
Brian Stearns 
Brian Stearns, Director 
Hudson Veteran Services 

 Hudson Veterans Services 
78 Main Street, Hudson, MA 01749 
Tel: (978) 568-9635 - Fax: (978) 562-8508 


